
FVG Testimonial 
 
I engaged First Valuation Group (FVG) to represent Architecture Media in negotiations with our landlord after 
we had agreed to renew our lease at the “market rate”. Mark Ruttner of FVG undertook a valuation of our 
premises and negotiated with the landlord on our behalf. When agreement with the landlord was not reached, 
the matter was referred to an independent valuer. Mark represented us in that process, took all the stress off 
my shoulders, and we achieved an outcome with which we were completely satisfied. 
In all my dealings with Mark and FVG, I was impressed with the calm, knowledgeable and professional 
approach they displayed throughout. I am happy to recommend Mark and FVG to any prospective tenant 
looking for competent professional help in securing and leasing properties, and negotiating fair terms with 
landlords. 
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